
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

This week, your child has been given their log in details for the student portal on Bromcom. If your child has already 

logged into this portal prior to this letter, you do not need to do anything else and you can disregard the following 

information. If your child has not already logged into the portal, they need to activate their account using the log in 

details provided. A walk-through video on how to activate their account is available using the link below: 

https://www.scalby.coastandvale.academy/for-pupils/student-portal/   

Alternatively, you can find this video by going on to our school website, www.scalby.coastandavale.academy select 

the ‘For students’ tab, and finally select ‘Student portal’. 

Once the account is activated, students will be able to access their homework and timetables via the online platform.  

If you require any further support, please contact us for additional help.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr J Philliskirk  

Assistant Headteacher – Raising Achievements and Standards 
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